

In response to the global COVID-19 pandemic, Harper Grey is implementing government recommended social distancing to continue to support the health and safety of our firm members, clients, and communities.

Effective March 18, 2020, our office will be staffed on a limited basis for essential client meetings, critical operations and urgent legal matters only. All other firm members will work remotely so that we can continue to provide excellent legal services during this challenging time. We have planned for this contingency and have all the necessary technologies in place to continue to meet the needs of our clients.

We continue to monitor this rapidly evolving situation and will provide updates as they become available.

We understand that in a rapidly changing environment, access to advice and expertise is essential. I want to assure you that we continue to be at your service and are here to help. Please do not hesitate to contact your Harper Grey lawyer by phone or email if you require assistance. I am also available and encourage you to contact me directly if you have any questions.

We wish you strength and resilience during these challenging times and hope that you and your loved ones remain safe and healthy.

Be well.

Jonathan Meadows Managing Partner Harper Grey LLP